
The Green Lane Cooperative  

Learning Trust is looking for a new  

Trust Board Chair  

Green Lanes Cooperative Learning Trust 

 
Creating a Community of Learners  

Who we are:  The Green Lanes Cooperative Learning Trust is a Foundation Trust currently made up of 

two local Primary Schools (North Harringay Primary and Chestnuts Primary).   We are in the process of 

expanding and need a new Trust Board Chair person who can oversee this expansion and the next phase of 

our development.  The Trust is the body that oversees the collaborative work of the joint schools. We are 

interested in educational outcomes for children and driving up standards for all our children and the wider 

community.   

Skills and commitment required:  

 A commitment to the local area. 

 An understanding of the changing needs of schools and education  

 An ability to be able to chair a meeting and help set strategic priorities  

Finding out more:  

Contact:   Cal Shaw, Head Teacher at Chestnuts Primary School (Email: head@chestnutsprimary.com)  

Trust website:   http://greenlanescooperativetrust.com  for Job Description and Trust details.  

 

APPLICATION PROCESS:  Letter and C.V to the above email               CLOSING DATE:  29th February 2016  


